Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee
Unofficial Minutes October 13, 2021

Note this meeting was a short notice from Progressive A E, so only Gail Altman and Jim Ondersma could
attend. In attendance from Progressive AE were Pete Lazdins and Chris Markham.

Progressive presented us with some fund-raising ideas. It was recommended that we select one or two
individuals to serve as point persons to contact the various foundations.

Pete recommended that we contact the various foundations:

The Frye Foundation.

The Meijer Foundation.

The Wege Foundation.

Progressive needed additional information for the DNR grant, so | met with Township Planner Greg
Ransford on Thursday, October 14 and gave him the task of filling out the additional information that is
needed. Greg was involved in writing the previous grant four years ago.

Next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, October 21 at 7:00 PM.

Submitted by
Jim Ondersma



